
	

	

29th April 2022 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians or Carers 
 
I am writing this letter to inform you that all KS4R students will sit formal end of year examinations. These examination will take 
place from the 9th  – 13th May 2022. The timetable for these examinations are as follow: 
 

DATE TIME VENUE EXAMINATION LENGTH 

Monday 
9th May 

11:15am – 12:45pm 
Sports Hall 

Mathematics - Calculator 1 Hour 30 Mins 

2:00pm – 3:35pm History Paper 1 
Weimar and Nazi Germany 1 Hour 35 Mins 

Tuesday 
10th May 

9:00am – 10:45am Sports Hall English 1 Hour 45 Mins 
2.00pm – 3.30pm Religious Education – Paper 1 1 Hour 30 Mins 

Wednesday 
11th May 

11:15am – 12:45pm 
 
 

11:15am – 12:00pm 
11:15am – 12:15pm 

Sports Hall 

Geography – Paper 1 
Global Geographical Issues 

 
French Foundation - Reading 

French Higher - Reading 

1 Hour 30 Minutes 
 
 

45 Minutes 
1 Hour 

2:00pm – 3:05pm Sports Hall Science 1 Hour 30 Minutes 

Thursday 
12th May 11:15am -12:45pm Sports Hall Citizenship – Paper 1 1 Hour 30 Minutes 

Friday 
13th May 

11:15am – 12:20pm 
11:15am – 12:35pm  French Foundation – Writing 

French Higher - Writing 
1 Hour 5 Minutes 

1 Hour 20 Minutes 
 
During the time of these end of year examinations all Key Stage 4R students must attend college at the normal time of 8:45am each 
day. Students need to go directly to their Form Room for morning registration and will then either attend normal lessons or a 
timetabled examination, whichever is applicable. 
 
It is important for all students to bring the appropriate equipment i.e. pen, pencil and calculator to the examinations. It is important 
for students to note that no electronic device (e.g. phone, iPod, Smart Watch etc.) will be allowed into the examination venues. 
Such items must be left at home or handed in at the start of each examination. Please note that the college does not take 
responsibility for loss or damage to these items so I therefore strongly recommend that all mobile phones and electronic devise are 
left at home 
 
If you require any further information or have any questions regarding the trial examinations, please do not hesitate to contact me 
on the number above.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 

Ms Belishia Visser 
Vice Principal 
	


